SAINT Louis UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
1402 SouTH GRAND BOULEVARD
SAINT LOUIS 4, MISSOURI

June 21, 1948

Dr. William C. Rose,
University of Illinois,
Urbana, Illinois.

Dear Will:

Owing to the appointment of W. H. Griffith
as Director of the Biochemistry Department of another medical
school, I am seekinz a biochemist who is primarily interested
in mutrition for this vacancy. Although I would prefer a
young man for this position, considerable latitude is possible
in regard to salary and academic rank. The primary consideration
is to obtain a good biochemist - either a promising young man
or one who already has standing in the field of mutrition. The
teaching duties will not occupy much time but it is desirable
that the appointee be qualified to give a lecture course in
mtrition to advanced students in biochemistry.

I hope that you will assist me by recommending
any biochemists who might be interested in this position.

Sincerely yours,

5 ¥

E. A. Doisy
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